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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee and rolls after Mass.  All are welcome. 

 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!  Sacred Heart has created a Facebook group to use for parish updates, events happening, upcoming meetings, and 
so forth.  Please reach out to Amanda Dick so she can friend you on Facebook and invite you to the group.   
 
FISH FRY FRIDAY NIGHTS!!!  The Knights of Columbus, along with the Ladies Guild, are planning on have fish fries during Lent this year!  The 
dates will be the following Fridays from 5:00pm-7:00pm: March 4th, March 11th, April 1st, and April 8th.   Mark your calendars now and plan to 
attend!  FREE WILL OFFERING. The profits will go towards the tuck-pointing of the church and Parish Center.  On March 4th, a Girl Scout Troop 
will be selling their cookies during the fish fry.   
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS will meet on Thursday, February 24th, at 7:00 pm in the Parish Center. 
 
LENTEN BREAKFAST – The Ladies Guild will be serving Lenten breakfasts again on the Sundays during Lent starting on Sunday, March 
6th, after Mass. 
 
WHERE DOES THE BUDGET MONEY GO?   FYI – the last 3 months a great portion of the budget money has gone to our Gas & Electric use.  
These bills are for the church and parish center.  The December bill was $1,396.30, the January bill was $1,920.66, and the current February bill 
is $2,186.56.  That is quite a bite out of our budget money as cost has gone up like everyone else’s.   
 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES ANNUAL APPEAL kicks off this weekend.  The theme for this year is “Why Catholic Charities?”  If the emphasis is on 
the word Charities, then the answer to the question is because those works are the most important ones we do as followers of Jesus.  If the 
emphasis is on the word Catholic, then the answer to the question is that we hope that others will know we are Catholic Christians by our love.  
If the emphasis is on the word why, then the answer to the question is…why not?   Attached to bulletin today is a flyer about Catholic Charities. 
On the flyer is a form to send your donations directly to Catholic Charities.  If you put your donation in the collection, please make sure the check 
is made out to Catholic Charities.  
 
IRISH FAIR – The date is March 27th this year.  A little later so we can avoid spring break for the schools.  Next week we will have sign-up sheets 
out for the various items to be donated, the raffle tickets will be ready by next Sunday, February 27th.  That will give you a month to sell the 
tickets.  The worker lists will be included in the raffle ticket envelope.  Please work your assigned time as it makes it much easier on the committee 
trying to keep things going.  Donations to the live auction are always welcome.  Look for Tim Nuehring selling his roulette spins.  Please be 
generous as you can. 
 
ROCKWELL UNITED METHODIST CHURCH will be showing the movie "THE CHOSEN" on the following Saturdays: February 19th, March 5th, 
and March 19th starting at 6:00pm.  Snacks will be shared at intermission.  If you miss a week - come next times.  If you need childcare, please 
contact Pastor Wendy at 641-420-3440. 
 
ST. PETER LUTHERAN CHURCH is having their soup suppers beginning at 5:30pm on Wednesday nights during Lent.  A free will offering will 
be accepted.  At 7:00pm they will have a Lenten service reflecting on Jesus’ death and resurrection.  Supper dates are March 9th, 16th, 23rd, 
30th, and April 6th.  All are welcome! 
 
SNOW REMOVAL – We will not be clearing the front steps and ramp in the front of the church this winter.  Please use the parking lot and the 
entrance into the Parish Center from the north or use the south entrance into the Parish Center.  Thank you. 
 
THE HAT & MITTEN BOX IS BACK – As the weather gets colder, the need gets greater.  There is a box in the entry to the waking room for hat 
and mitten donations.  These will be given to those in need.  
 
WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – In 2021, they purchased a building on Main Street in Sheffield. So far they have replaced the flooring, changed 
all lighting, remodeled both bathrooms, installed an automatic door opener, added new cement work around main freight receiving, cleaned 
ceiling tiles and repainted the walls, and installed a new compressor and cooling unit for walk in cooler.  On August 29th, they had their Grand 
Opening and burned a $90,000.00 mortgage!  To date they have raised nearly $140,000.00!!  What an asset to the West Fork community.  This 
was done with many volunteers.  In 2021, our Ladies Guild donated $450.00 to the food pantry.  If you or someone you know is in need, their 
hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm – 5:00pm and the first Saturday of the month from 10:00am – 12:00pm.  Their phone number is 641-892-4010.  
You must be a resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food. 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, February 13th – 8:00am  

+ Penny Schissel Rust 

Thursday, February 17th – 5:30pm (Confession at 5:00pm) 

 + Dick Heimer 

Sunday, February 18th – Nursing Home (Residents Only)  

+ Helen Tedore 

Sunday, February 20th – 8:00am  

+ Jim DeVary 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 13th – KC’s Super Bowl Sunday Food Drive 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23rd – First Reconciliation 

SUNDAY, MARCH 27th – Irish Fair 
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HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK – Since the first of this year, we have taken 60 plus pounds of food and cash donations of $750.00 to the 
food bank. Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. They are always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the 
church to leave any items you want to donate. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Religious Education News 
TODAY, SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 13th – Donuts: Beth Janssen, Sarah Nelson, Amanda Smith 

  SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 20th – Donuts: Amy Pearce, Teri Peterson, Becky Reimers 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  First Reconciliation will be held on Wednesday, March 23rd, at 6:00pm.  A meal will follow and students will be making their First Communion 

banners that night. 

 

Donuts for the second half of the year will be purchased by the Guild and served by the parents.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET                                January 30, 2022 BUILDING FUND  PARKING LOT FUND  

Adults $2,555.00 Balance: $11,368.72 Memorial Money Borrowed                 $13,689.60 

Offertory $188.65 Donations $555.00 Previous week’s Balance:                   - $2,009.27 

Building $555.00 TOTAL:       $11,923.72 Donations:                                          + $1,155.00 

Parking Lot $1,155.00   TOTAL (owed to Memorial Fund) - $854.27 

TOTAL:       $4,383.65     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

FEBRUARY 13, 2022 

LECTOR:  Jessica Foreshoe 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Amanda Dick, Cassaundra Reed 

                                               Pat Sheldon, Kim Thyne                              

MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig 

SERVERS:  Brylie & Norah Hubka, Ryann Orton 

GREETERS/USHERS:  3rd & 4th Grade Classes 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Margaret Nuehring, Mary Schultz 

ROSARY:  Bill Martin  

FEBRUARY 20, 2022 

LECTOR:  Dave Weiland 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Tammy Hrubetz, Sarah Johnson 

                                               Renee Laudner, Lisa Schultz                              

MUSIC:  Genevieve Foreshoe & Helena, Ann Wolf 

SERVERS:  Jayden & Jase Pitzenberger, Levi Staudt 

GREETERS/USHERS:  Confirmation Class 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Dan Hrubetz, Dale Rowe 

ROSARY:  Tim Nuehring 

FEBRUARY 27, 2022 

LECTOR:  Matt Reed 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Tim & Margaret Nuehring 

                                               Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland                              

MUSIC:  Youth Choir 

SERVERS:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Cait & Emme Pitzenberger 

GREETERS/USHERS:  Bill & Denise Martin 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Les Knowles, Charley Sprung 

ROSARY:  Troy Pitzenberger 

MARCH 6, 2022 

LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Kate Osterman, Cassaundra Reed 

                                               Lisa Schultz, Pat Sheldon                  

MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Ann Wolf 

SERVERS:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Josi Janssen, Ryann Orton 

GREETERS/USHERS:  7th - 9th Grade Classes 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sherri Sprung 

ROSARY:  Matt Reed 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 

Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 

Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 

Finance Committee Chair: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; 

Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 

Faith Formation Ambassador: Cassaundra Reed: 712-363-5720 

Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


